
 
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
7 There was heard and noted a report by Police Constable Laura Gordon, 
Police Scotland advising the Partnership that  
 
(1) there had been increased patrols within the ward and joint working with the 

campus police officer of Springburn Academy, Amy Ferguson, to address the 
youth disorder at Springburn Way; 
 

(2) organised crime incidents had increased due to plain clothes patrols being 
carried out by officers within the area; 

(3) of the work being carried out to target road traffic incidents and speeding; 
 

(4) that a further officer would be appointed to St Roch’s Secondary School; and 
 

(5) Police Scotland had been working collaboratively with NG Homes to seize 
quad bikes that were being stored within flat closes and bin sheds. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; and 

 
(b) raised questions and concerns what were addressed by Inspector Declan 

Todd. 
 
 


